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Fiscal Analysis 

 

Aon estimated the annual fiscal impact to be $2,000,000, less than 0.25% increase in total 

premium. The impact beyond one year would be expected to increase consistent with medical 

trends. The impact is based on HealthChoice plan year experience and national averages. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $2 million 

 

Full Year Impact: $2 million 
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